
Come buy a Blizzard any time on Friday,   

October 16, 2020 at the New Ulm Dairy 

Queen and a portion of the amount you pay 

for your blizzard will go to fund Pro Kinship 

for Kids activities.  You will be able to enjoy 

a great treat and support Pro Kinship at the 

same time.  Come get a blizzard for your 

friends and family!! 

 
 

   OCT. 16, 2020 

DAIRY QUEEN  

BLIZZARD DAY 

QUESTIONS CONTACT: 

PRO KINSHIP FOR KIDS 

1400 S. STATE STREET 

P.O. BOX 666 

NEW ULM, MINNESOTA 56073 

PHONE:  359-2445 OR 1-800-642-5779 

WEBSITE:  WWW.PROKINSHIP.ORG 


